
OTOAI Team meets the Turkish Ambassador 
 

 

The office bearers of OTOAI – Outbound Tour Operators Association of India had a physical 

meeting with the Ambassador of Turkey, who has recently joined office. Undertaking all 

necessary precautions and following guidelines, OTOAI Team, led by President Mr. Riaz 

Munshi met up with His Excellency Firat Sunel, Ambassador, Turkish Embassy, New Delhi. 

The purpose of the meeting was to brush up the tourism relations between the two countries 

and restart travel to Turkey from India once again. H.Deniz Ersoz, Counsellor for Culture and 

Tourism, Turkish Embassy, New Delhi was also present on the occasion. Mr. Shravan Bhalla, 

General Secretary, OTOAI and Ms. Monia Kapoor, MC Member OTOAI accompanied Mr. 

Munshi on the visit.  

 

 

 


